
ATTENTION GIRLS:

DHS Swim team information

The DHS girls swim team is looking for new members for the 2021-22 school year.  Girls swim is
a fall sport with official practice beginning on Monday, August 9th.

If you are interested, please reach out to Coach Kayla Papp at coach.kayla2018@gmail.com for
a link to Thursday's informational Zoom meeting. The meeting will be at 3:30 PM.


